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Ed Morgan

From: Ryan Mangino <rmangino@jdshydro.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 12:50 PM
To: Ed Morgan; Rob Fuller; Ryan Farr; Blair M. Dickhoner
Cc: James Plumb-Starnes
Subject: FW: BDR for Community System in Falcon, CO

All, 
 
Attached is receipt from CDPHE that the BDR was received.  The BDR includes all of the water quality data.  
 
A link to the BDR is included below (it’s a very large document). 
 
https://www.dropbox.com/s/uddm58s76x4tf5a/31102_BDR_Report.pdf?dl=0 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ryan 
 

From: WQEngReview ‐ CDPHE, CDPHE <cdphe.wqengreview@state.co.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2020 12:05 PM 
To: Ryan Mangino <rmangino@jdshydro.com> 
Subject: Re: BDR for Community System in Falcon, CO 
 
The WQCD Engineering Section has received your drinking water application and plans and specifications for the 
Saddlehorn Ranch MD - New Treatment System project.  At any time, you may use the Active Project Status to view the 
status of this application, the assigned review engineer, and a listing of all projects in the review queue.  While the 
Engineering Section typically queues projects based on the submittal date, please be aware that we may prioritize 
projects for public health and environmental emergencies.  Your primary point of contact for this project is the 
assigned review engineer.  Prior to assignment of a review engineer, please contact one of the unit managers for any 
additional information.  Amy Zimmerman may be contacted  by telephone at 303-692-3545 or by email at 
amy.zimmerman@state.co.us, and Doug Camrud may be contacted by telephone at 303-692-3271 or by email at 
douglas.camrud@state.co.us.   

James Alcorn 
Program Assistant 
Engineering Section 
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24-hr Environmental Release/Incident Report Line: 1-877-518-5608  

 


